

Date:

June 12, 2014

To:

Members of the Parks & Recreation Commission

From:

Sarah Sangmeister, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission Nominating

Committee

Subject:

Recommended Slate of Officers

At the June 2014 Parks and Recreation Commission meeting, Brett Waterfield and I, as the two immediate past Presidents of the Commission, were appointed as the Nominating Committee to recommend a slate of officers for election at the July 2014 Commission meeting. We recommend the following slate for election as officers:

President:

Ron Antonette

Vice President:

Ben Goldberg

ÇC;

Valerie Davis, Executive Assistant to the Commission